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Dear Friends 

As you know today is Ash Wednesday. When I was a small boy, I used to think that it had 

something to do with potato ash which was one of my favourite meals then…and still is to 

this day! Of course, Ash Wednesday is the first day of Lent, a day on which in some churches 

people are marked on the forehead, with ashes, with the sign of the cross. This marks their 

commitment to Jesus Christ and God, shows that they are sorry for the wrong things they 

have said and done in the past year and is a reminder that from dust we came and to dust we 

will return. 

After being baptised by John in the river Jordan, Jesus went off alone into the wilderness 

where he spent forty days asking himself the question what it meant to be Jesus. During Lent, 

Christians are supposed to ask, in one way or another, what it means to be themselves. 

Frederick Beuchner was an American Presbyterian minister and author, described as one of 

the truly great writers of the twentieth century. He suggested some of the questions we 

should ask ourselves during Lent and I would like to share those questions with you: 

1) If you had to bet everything you have on whether there is a God or whether there 

isn't, which side would get your money and why? 

2) When you look at your face in the mirror, what do you see in it that you most like and 

what do you see in it that you most deplore? 

3) If you had only one last message to leave to the handful of people who are most 

important to you, what would it be in twenty-five words or less? 

4) Of all the things you have done in your life, which is the one you would most like to 

undo? Which is the one that makes you happiest to remember? 

5) Is there any person in the world, or any cause, that, if circumstances called for it, you 

would be willing to die for? 

6) If this were the last day of your life, what would you do with it? 

Fred Beuchner concludes: To hear yourself try to answer questions like these is to begin to 

hear something not only of who you are but of both what you are becoming and what you 

are failing to become. 

All in all, it can be a pretty depressing business, but if sackcloth and ashes are at the start of 

it, something like Easter may be at the end. 

Blessings, 

Allan 
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Resources/Good News 

WorkWell –  
A new initiative to support the health and wellbeing of Surrey residents to stay in work 

Have you or someone you know been unwell and had to take time off work recently? If you’re 

a Surrey resident and have had time off work or are at risk of taking time off due to your 

health, you may be eligible for a free one-to-one confidential coach. Depending on your 

needs, a WorkWell coach can offer you support and help you to access specialist advice in 

skills and employment, mental health and physical activity within 7 days! For more 

information and to complete a referral form visit surreycc.gov.uk/workwell 

 

 

COVID-19 Day of Reflection | Sunday 9 March 2025 

Sunday 9 March 2025 is the Day of Reflection across the UK for the COVID-19 pandemic. 

It is an opportunity to come together to remember those who lost their lives since the 

pandemic began and to honour the tireless work and acts of kindness shown during this 

unprecedented time. 

2025 marks five years since the pandemic began and we continue to honour and remember 

those affected. 

People and communities are invited to come together on the COVID-19 Day of Reflection, to 

mark the day in ways that feel meaningful to them. 

COVID-19 Day of Reflection 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/jobs/employability-and-skills/workwell
https://dayofreflection.campaign.gov.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DONATIONS - NOT NEEDED! 

Due to huge generosity lately from the residents of Knaphill and beyond, clothes donations 

are not being accept at all for the time being. 

 

Saturday 22 March 2025, Knaphill Coffee Morning: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


